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NATURE NOTES 
Brian Davis is on hol iday this month and unfortunately forgot to attach his July note to the e-mail 
he sent just before he left! 

PARISH COUNCIL NEWS 
Huntingdonshire District Council Environment Week ran from 2nd - 6th June and encompassed a number of 
different events and offers. As Easton villagers are not always able to take advantage of these, the District 
Council has given the Parish Council a number of bags of compost/soil improver. At the moment Anthea 
Beer has a number of bags left over, so if anyone has not yet contacted her for one or would like another 
bag, please contact her on 01480-890332 or email clerk eastonpc@yahoo.co.uk to arrange collection. 

The next Parish Council meeting is scheduled for 3rd July 2008. 

CHURCH NEWS 
Our Patronal Festival will be celebrated this Sunday on St. Peter's Day, 29 t h June, with a special Group 
Eucharist for the five parishes in Easton at 11.00 a.m. Even if you do not normally attend the Eucharist, 
you will be made most welcome at this special event. 

Services during July will be:-

6 t h July - 9.30 a.m. Eucharist 
13* July 6.00 p.m. Evensong 
20 July - 9.30 a.m. Sunday Worship 
27 t h July - 8.00 a.m. Eucharist 

MORE HOMES NEEDED FOR CATS... 
Earlier this year an elderly gentleman with over 60 cats called in the St Neots & District Cats 

( ^ ~ 2 ^ \n to assist him as he was no longer able to cope. Whilst the work has been ongoing 
£-rfjH£ and over 20 of the cats have been re-located or re-homed, the situation has taken a dramatic 
f . o T i c i H ) - turn with the unexpected death of the owner. The branch has now been given only 2 months to 

remove the remaining 40 cats from the property before the estate is settled and the buildings 
demolished. Unless homes are found for these animals, the property owners may have no choice but to 
have the cats put to sleep. Our pens are full and we desperately need homes for adult cats and in some 
cases homes for more than one cat. Please contact us as soon as possible if you are able to offer any of 
them a safe and loving home. There are many garden/farm/working cats at the property which will need re­
locating, so if you have large grounds, a small-holding, farm, nursery or factory where we can place these 
animals, we will provide an outdoor shelter and regular food - subject to availability of donated supplies. 
These animals provide a beautiful and natural pest control service so if you can help please contact us 
urgently. The numbers to call are - 01480 476696, 07900 257061 or 07966 282005. Please leave a 
message if there is no reply - we will call you back. 

"The Woodpecker might have to go..." 
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